
 

 

News from the Gym!

Dear Parents,

Our North Fayette Elementary Community Field Day will be scheduled 

Friday May 19th  for all grades. We will be selling Caprisun and snacks after lunch.  

Each item will cost 60 cents.  All funds will be used for physical education 

equipment.  This is our only fundraiser for P.E.  You are welcome to come and 

visit during this time.  If you plan to eat lunch, please let the classroom teacher 

know in advance. This allows the lunchroom to plan adequately.  

 If you can help us with a donation of Caprisun drinks for the concession stand, it 

would be greatly appreciated!!!!                       

                                      Thanks for Your Help,

                                       Coach Blalock


